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AOL Email Page 1 of

Subj: Request for extention of time to comply
Date: 4/27/2011 4:30:42 P.M. Central Daylight Time
From: Gcopeland911@aol.com

To: dsicomplaints(5)ci.stpaulmn.us

Attention Officer Paula Seeley

I would like to request an additional week to comply with your order on my property at 612 E. Cook
Ave.

Thank You.

Eugene G. Copeland

Wednesday, July 13, 2011 America Online: Gcopeland911
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Subj: Re: Request for extention of time to comply
Date: 4/28/2011 8:25:28 A.M. Central Daylight Time
From: Ed.Smith@ci.stpaul.mn.us

V,* To: Gcopeland911@aol.com

_

o

Mr Copeland,

I am sorry to tell you that your request for an extension has been denied. Unfortunately, your e-mail
wasn't received until after the deadline to comply had expired and, also, after the work order to begin
City trash service had been executed. The City trash containers will remain on site until we receive
confirmation and verify that you have weekly trash service with a licensed hauler.

Sincerely,

Edward Smith

City-Wide Case Manager
City of St Paul
Department of Safety and Inspections

>>> <Gcopeland911@aol.com> 4/27/2011 4:30 PM >>>

Attention Officer Paula Seeley

I would like to request an additional week to comply with your order on my property at 612 E. Cook
Ave.

Thank You.

Eugene G. Copeland

Wednesday. July 13. 2011 America Online: Gcopcland911
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Subj: Re: Request for extention of time to comply
Date: 4/28/2011 12:34:43 P.M. Central Daylight Time
From: Gcopeland911@aol.com
To: Ed.Smith@ci.stpaul.mn us

Mr. Smith:

Iwould like to request your reconsideration ofmy request for an extension oftime to comply with your
order. I sent a timely request for additional time to the Department on April 27, whichwas the
deadline date in the letter Igoton Saturday April 23. Isimply need an additional three or four days
to get the service set up with a vendor.

Thank you,

Eugene G Copeland

Wednesday, July 13, 2011 America Online: Gcopeland911
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Subi Re: Request for extention of time to comply
Date: 4/28/2011 1:47:33 P.M. Central Daylight Time
From: Ed.Smith@ci.stpaul.mn.us
To: P.mpplanrt911@aol.com

Mr Copeland,

DSI has denied the request for an extension. You will need to get the trash service set up immediatelyaS supplyT£? account information to DSI, so that the department can verify that an account has been
set up and a trash container has been delivered.

Edward Smith
City-Wide Case Manager
City of St Paul
Department of Safety and Inspections

>» <Gcopeland911@aol.com> 4/28/2011 12:34 PM >»

Mr. Smith:

Iwould like to request your reconsideration of my request for an extension of time to comply with your
order Isent atimely request for additional time to the Department on April 27, which was the
deadline date inTeleS Igot on Saturday April 23. Isimply need an additional three or four days
to get the service set upwith a vendor.

Thank you,

Eugene G Copeland

Wednesday. July 13. 2011 America Online: Gcopeland911


